
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to introduce myself as the new Chair of Governors at Fairfields School. 

My name is Bev Wright and I am semi-retired although with 12 grandchildren, I am kept busy! 

I have a particular interest in Special Education, having been a teacher and Headteacher in another 

Special School in the county. I have been at Fairfields since 2018 as a Co-opted Governor and have a 

role on the Excellence and Enjoyment committee as well as Full Governing Body meetings. In 

addition, I have held meetings with school staff and supported interviews.  

What do our Governors do? 

• We work with the Headteacher to promote a high standard of education and hold them to 

account for the performance of pupils and staff. 

• We challenge the Headteacher about the use of funding and resources. 

• We work with the headteacher to set a clear vision and direction for school. 

In addition, we set up panels as necessary to hear appeals, support interviews and so on. 

I can assure you that I am committed to supporting the work of our wonderful school and I look 

forward to meeting many of you when circumstances allow. 

 

Bev Wright 

 

 

 


